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23rd June 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer(s) of children in Year 6 

 

Year 6 Transition arrangements 2021  
  

Due to the current covid restrictions that are in place, the planned induction day for Year 6 children 
on Friday 9th July will not be going ahead.  
  
You should have already been contacted by your local secondary school with regards to 
arrangements but below is a summary of what is in place to support transition.   
  
Scalby:  A school tour will take place on Wednesday 7th of July 3.30-4.30pm. Please could 
parents drop children off at 3.30 at the main office and collect them at 4.30pm. Confirm with 
Gladstone Road via text if you will be attending.  
 

St Augustine’s:  
Thursday 15th of July 3.30-4.30pm after school tour.  
Virtual parents evening on Tuesday 13th of July 5-6pm. 
 

Graham:  Tours can be arranged any day after school between 3.20 to 3 .40. Parents to 
email g.peattie@gra.hlt.academy to confirm date of visit. 
 

Pindar: Tours can be arranged any day after school between 3.20 to 3 .40. Parents to 
email t.hall@gps.hlt.academy to confirm date of visit. 
 
Lady Lumley’s: Parents to arrange a 1:1 tour direct with Danielle Allen 
dallen@ladylumleys.net . Tours to begin Monday 28th June 2021 and a date and time can 
be arranged from this day forward. 
 

All secondary schools will be offering a summer school during the holidays and you should have 
already received the information from your child’s secondary school. If you have not, please make 
contact with your child’s secondary school as soon as possible. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 
M Livingstone 
Y5 & 6 Phase Leader 
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